
Edcgov.us Mail- Fwd: Appeal to 80S 

~ ,.,,., EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Fwd: Appeal to BOS 
1 message 

Char Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Fri, May 8, 2015 at 2:31 PM 

Board Clerk's Office, 

I am forwarding an email from the Olivos (appellants) requesting to withdraw their appeal on the Planning 
Commission's denial of S08-0012-R which was continued to the Board's May 19, 2015 meeting at 5:00pm 
(Legistar 15-0044). 

--- Forwarded message---
From: Lillian Macleod <lillian.macleod@edcgov.us> 
Date: Fri , May 8, 2015 at 1:37PM 
Subject: Fwd: Appeal to BOS 
To: Charlene M Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

FYI 

Lillian Macleod 
Principal Planner 

County of El Dorado 
Community Development Agency 
Development Services , Planning 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 

(530) 621-6583/ FAX (530) 642-0508 
lillian. macleod@edcgov. us 

--- Forwarded message --
From: Danica d'Hondt <  
Date: Fri. May 8, 2015 at 1:04 PM 
Subject: Appeal to BOS 
To: Lillian Macleod <lillian.macleod@edcgov.us> 

Re: Request for Revision of our Special Use PermitS 08-0012-R 

To: Lillian Macleod, Principal Planner, Planning Department, ElDorado County, CA 

Dear Lillian, 
Nella and I wish to withdraw our appeal to the Board of Supervisors currently set for a hearing at 5 PM 
on May 19th. 
We will be in touch with you in the next few days to finalize this matter. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused . 
Respectfully, 
Danica Olivo 
(530) 677-  
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